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ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
Our classes with the best attendance this week are 4CL 

and 1GA  with 98.4% - It is a shame that no classes got 

100% this week, we can do much better than this 

Year RCW and RSR had no lates this week well done. 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

5th December—EYFS Christmas Performance 

10.30am & 2.15pm 

7th December—Christmas Fair 

14th December—Christmas Jumper Day 

18th December—Christmas Performance Y1, 

Y3 & Y5 2.15pm 

19th December—

Christmas Performance 

Y2, Y4 & Y6 2.15pm 

URGENT SAFEGUARDING NOTICE 

Help us to keep your children safe. 

It has come to our attention that some parents / carers of children in Year 1 and Year 2 are accompa-

nying their children through the gate and into the classroom, in the morning. We must ask you NOT to 

do this. Your child’s safety is our priority. The staff cannot guarantee they recognise any adult 

who may drop the child off at school, strangers may be on our school site in the morning and seeing 

this happen, may attempt to enter the school in this way. 

It is a sad reflection on these times but, in the interests of safeguarding, we must insist you do not 

pass the fence gate with your child. Your child should enter the school, in their line, with their friends. A 

member of staff will ensure that your child goes safely into class. 

If you wish to speak to your child’s teacher, in more detail than a quick chat on the line at 9.00 would 

allow, then please call in the office and make an appointment.  

Communication between you and your child’s teacher is important to us but we would be ne-

glecting our responsibility to your child if we allowed this to continue and put the children at 

risk. 

We need to be vigilant about keeping our children safe. 

As the days are getting shorter, and it is often dark 

when we arrive at and leave school, I want to draw your 

attention to being extra watchful to keep our children 

safe. 

An incident was reported to the authority that occurred 

in an area of Liverpool that is a distance from our 

school, concerning a man behaving suspiciously by a 

school. This does not pose any danger to us but re-

minds us to be extra careful and monitor where our 

children are.  

The school will not apologise for being extra careful 

with your children. Please remind them about the dan-

ger of strangers. School will take every caution on re-

leasing your child from school. We must remind you 

that we will not do so if we do not have permission from 

you directly, in an emergency, or via your nominated 

people on your forms. If these names have changed 

please inform the school. We do not want your child 

upset by refusing to allow them to go with an un-

known adult but we do want them safe. 




